
 
 
 
 

Attica Holdings S.A. Group Presentation 
 

Attica Holdings S.A. informs the investing public that the corporate 
presentation of the Group has been sent to the Athens Exchange and is on 
the website of the Company, www.attica-group.com. The updated 
presentation is available to institutional investors at the “2nd Annual Greek 
Roadshow” organised by the Athens Exchange in collaboration with 
Bloomberg in London, on 3rd and 4th October. 

 
Voula, 4th October, 2007 


